PCN2403-01

Product Change Notification

Overview:

Please be advised that the following notice of change is for the Fire Research Corporation PumpBoss (PBA200 / PBA300 / PBA400) product
series.

Products Affected:

All PBA200, PBA300, and PBA400 models. This includes the following current FRC part numbers:

PBA200, PBA201, PBA202, PBA204, PBA205, PBA206, PBA207, PBA208, PBA210, PBA216, PBA224, PBA300, PBA301, PBA302, PBA304, PBA305,
PBA306, PBA307, PBA308, PBA310, PBA316, PBA324, PBA400, PBA401, PBA402, PBA404, PBA405, PBA406, PBA407, PBA408, PBA410, PBA416,
PBA424

Change Description:

Due to the critical nature and large quantity of the product in service, we want to provide adequate notice. Effective December 31, 2024, all
product models will be discontinued. Orders placed before December 31, 2024 will be honored.

Reason for Change:

Fire Research Corporation is discontinuing these models as part of an initiative to improve the product line.

Replacement Product:

All affected PBA models are being replaced by the new PumpBoss Max (PBA500) series. The PumpBoss Max provides more features, updated
hardware, and enhanced programming.

The PumpBoss Max (PBA500) is currently available and provides the same controls and safety features as the PumpBoss (PBA200 / 300 / 400).
Additionally, the PumpBoss Max features a large, impact resistant (3.5") LCD screen, high tactile buttons, and enhanced programming. All
current engine programming and options available with the PumpBoss (PBA200 / 300 / 400) are available with the PumpBoss Max (PBA500).
The PumpBoss Max has (2) 12pin harness connectors. It is not pin-to-pin (backward) compatible with the PumpBoss (PBA 200 / 300 / 400). All
retrofit applications will require rewiring. PumpBoss Max (PBA500) dimensions are 3.65" x 7.42". Please contact FRC Service or a FRC
representative for further details.

Reference:

PumpBoss Max Product page
https://www.fireresearch.com/product.php?id=pba500

Product Manual
https://www.fireresearch.com/pdfs/pba500.pdf

Data Sheet
https://www.fireresearch.com/pdfs/lit-pba500-220322.pdf

Response:

No response to this notification is required. Requests for additional information should be directed to an FRC sales representative at
1.800.645.0074.



